
 

  

   

 

Pupil Voice trip to see the Mayor and two city 

councillors 

  

Last July our Pupil Voice representatives visited the Civic 

Centre and met with two councillors and the Lord Mayor to 

learn about how Southampton City Council works. They were 

able to discuss their job roles, how councillors and mayors are 

elected, as well as local issues. We also discussed both 

Harefield's role as a Unicef Rights Respecting Schoolas well 

as the city's role as a Unicef Rights Respecting Council. We 

were very proud of our children and received this email from 

Councillor Paffey: 

 
"Thanks so much for bringing the children in to visit the Civic 
Centre yesterday; it was lovely to meet you and the children, 
and we all enjoyed answering their questions and chatting to 
them. They did Harefield school proud with their interest in the 
council and Mayor’s Parlour, as well as their exemplary 
behaviour and friendliness. Harefield’s Pupil Voice council is a 
real credit to the school!" 
  

 

  

 

 

 


